

Central Administrative Office

1019 25th Avenue Meridian, MS 39301 (601) 484-4915

Dr. Amy Carter Superintendent amcarter@mpsdk12.net

July 27, 2021

MPSD Parents and Guardians,

On Tuesday, July 27, 2021, the Meridian Public School District (MPSD) Board of Trustees met in a special-called meeting to approve the Universal Masking policy (JGAC). During the 2021-2022 school year, as a preventative measure, all MPSD students, teachers, and staff will be required to wear a mask while indoors in the presence of others.

Please know that the policy was implemented with everyone's safety in mind. With COVID-19 cases rising and the vast majority of our students not meeting vaccination criteria, we made a decision with everyone's safety in mind.

I look forward to seeing students back safely on campus on Thursday, August 5, 2021.

Sincerely,

Dr. Amy J. Carter MPSD Superintendent